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Editor’s Note:

This is a very short issue
of the Orchid Enthusiast,
meant only to remind
members of our special
August meeting.
Our  regular meeting of
the new season will be on
September 7.
egalson@twcny.rr.com
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The Next Meeting:  Sunday August 3, 2008 – 2 PM at
St. Augustine Church
Special Meeting to plan and prepare for the October 4th

and 5th Show & Sale at Beaver Lake.

Co-President John Bradley hopes that all of you and your plants had a
good summer, and that all of those who attended the picnic at Rick’s
had a good time.

Since the purpose of this meeting is to prepare for the Show and Sale,
Charles Ufford suggested that every one brings as many flowering
plants as possible, and that those who have the boxes and black drapes
for show set-ups should bring them also. With these props, the
members can break up into teams, and do some trial runs of set-ups.
This will teach the basics, so that more members  become familiar with
some of the techniques, and will be able to participate in show set-ups.

We will also distribute the varied tasks necessary to “put the Show on
the road.”

Among other topics for discussion:

Should the mailing list include members’ work related specialties? It
seems like a good idea to have someone in the club to ask for needed
services.

Should the current issue of the newsletter only be available to paid
members, and thus  not be posted on the website until it is a month old.

Snack Schedule

August 3 – David Ditz
            Charles Ufford

September 7- Donna
Coleman, Monica Kot
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